
Assembly, 
  
Attached is a professional services contract with PND for 65% design work for Scow Bay in the amount of 
$220,000 for Assembly approval. This work is expected to take about 4 months, and once completed 
puts us in a position to be able to move toward final design as soon as we have approval from granting 
agencies to do so. 
  
The intent is to use a portion of the $4.1 million of Congressional Designated Spending awarded last year 
to pay for this, however, these funds are still in the hands of OMB.  
  
Attached is authorization from the Denali Commission for pre-award costs meaning these expenses may 
be reimbursed once the grant agreement is signed with Denali.  Denali also approved a non-competitive 
award so we can continue working with the engineer of record on this project.  
  
The FY25 Approved Budget included $500,000 in professional services expenses for this project. 
  
Let me know if you have any questions. 
  
Liz Cabrera 
Community & Economic Development Director 
 


